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32nd Annual Army Ten-Miler Online Transfer Program Is Open 
Second chance for runners to get into the ATM 

 
Washington – The 32nd edition of the Army Ten-Miler sold out leaving many runners still 
looking for registration.  To assist those runners, the Army Ten-Miler offers a unique opportunity 
for registered runners to officially transfer their entry to a potential runner.  
 
The ATM Transfer Program is available online at www.armytenmiler.com through Aug. 19. 
 
To initiate an official ATM transfer, those currently registered for the 2016 Army Ten-Miler must 
complete the online form available on the ATM Online Transfer Program page of the website. 
ATM runners will follow the instructions provided and include the new runner’s email. The 
original runner will receive an email confirming the transfer request has been received, while 
the new runner will be sent an email inviting them to register for the 32nd ATM. All transfer 
requests must be submitted online. Each new runner will pay a $25 fee to finalize the official 
transfer and must register for the 32nd ATM within 72 hours of completing the transfer. 
 
When transferring an entry, ATM runners can request a refund for the initial registration or can 
donate the registration to a new runner. All monetary transactions will be handled online 
through a secure site. Runners interested in transferring their entry can locate potential runners 
through the ATM Facebook page and ATM Online Transfer Boards. 
 
Editor’s Note: The Army Ten-Miler is scheduled for Sunday, Oct. 9, in the nation’s capital. 
Hosted by the U.S. Army Military District of Washington, ATM is the third largest 10-mile race in 
the world and attracts 35,000 military and civilian runners from around the globe.  
 
For more information about the Army Ten-Miler visit: www.armytenmiler.com or call Maida 
Johnson at 202-685-3361.   
 
Media interested in covering the Army Ten-Miler may contact the U.S. Army Military District of 
Washington Public Affairs Office by emailing: usarmy.mcnair.mdw.mbx.atm-media@mail.mil or 
by calling 202-685-4645. 
 
Follow the ATM on social media at Facebook.com/armytenmiler. 
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